
 
 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                        

 

 23rd June 2017 

 

MOVING UP AFTERNOON, WEDNESDAY 28TH JUNE 
 

This coming Wednesday afternoon 28th of June P1 –7 classes will have the opportunity to meet their class 

teacher for the next session. The pupils will spend the afternoon getting to know their new teacher.  Below is a 

list of classes and school staffing changes.  If you have any questions please get in contact with the school. 

 

 

UPDATE ON STAFFING FOR NEXT SESSION 
 

There are a few staffing changes for next session.  We sadly have to say goodbye to Meg McFadden, our 

Probationer this year.  We would like to thank her for her commitment to our pupils, and wish her well in the 

future.  We also have Shereen Linklater and Teresa Peace who will be leaving the nursery and Lori Dass and 

Katrina Garson who will be going on maternity leave. 

We would like to welcome Ingrid Drever who is our new Probationer Teacher and Margaret Kirkness who will be 

returning to teach primary 3 after Christmas. 

 

Head Teacher  Mark Taylor 

Nursery            Inga Gilmour / Still to be confirmed / Isla Rendall / Karen Hume 

P1                    Alison Aitken 

P2                    Helga Moss  

P3                    Joanne Pottinger (Margaret Kirkness after Christmas) 

P4                    Mharee Rendall 

P5                    Alison Miller 

P6                    Ladybirds: Lindsay Moar / Bumblebees: Ingrid Drever: Probationer Teacher 

P7                    Fiona Reid (Principal Teacher)      

SFLT               Angela Hancock 

  

Music               Jenny Keldie   Art                  Still to be confirmed 

PE                    Still to be confirmed  No changes to office, kitchen and cleaning staff 

 

 

PRIMARY 7 LEAVERS’ ASSEMBLY 
 

This will be held at the school on Monday 3rd July at 10.00am. Doors will be open to parents at 9.40am. 

Please phone the school office on 861256 if you would like to attend.  

 

 

 

- Committed to excellent education for all - 

June Bulletin 2017 



PRE-SCHOOL GRADUATION 
 

There will be a graduation day for children moving in to P1 on Wednesday 28th June. Parents are invited to 

come to the hall at 2.20pm when the children will be presented with certificates. 

 

 

LOST PROPERTY 
 

During the last week of term we will try to reunite pupils with their lost property. We will display items that 

have been left at school in the reception area during the last week. School will be open from 8.45am until 5pm 

for parents to collect missing items.   Any items that are left at the end of the school year will be given to the 

charity shop. 

 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
 

26th & 27th June P5 Outdoor education day (at the school) 

28th June  Moving Up Afternoon & Pre-School Graduation 

30th June  P4 trip to Skara Brae 

3rd July  P7 leavers’ assembly 10.00 a.m. 

4th July  Last day of Term 

 

Happy Holidays! 

 

21st August  Term begins for staff 

22nd August  Term begins for pupils 

 

25-27th September P6B Outdoor Education Trip to Hoy 

27-29th September P6L Outdoor Education Trip to Hoy 

 


